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Date: Sunday, November 05, 2017

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Julie

Last Name: Kryzanowski

Address: 204-310 Idylwyld Drive North

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code: S7L0Z2

Email: julie.kryzanowski@saskatoonhealthregion.ca

Comments:

With regards to the report on the downtown Protected Bike Lane Demonstration Project that will be submitted
to the Standing Policy Committee (SPC) — Transportation on November 6th, | respectfully request an
opportunity to speak to the Committee on this issue on behalf of the Office of the Chief Medical Health Officer,
Saskatoon Health Region.

Saskatoon Health Region's Population and Public Health practitioners, including the Office of the Chief Medical
Health Officer, have been pleased to be engaged and consulted throughout the conceptualization, planning
and implementation phases of this project.

Health begins where we live, learn, work and play. Neighbourhood design that includes available, efficient, and
safe multi-modal transportation options increases community wellbeing and quality of life. Projects that support
active transportation, such as this one, re-envision how we move around our community, connect with each
other and access amenities.

As public health physicians and on behalf of Population and Public Health as a whole, we applaud
Administration, Committee and Council support for this project to date. We encourage the SPC-Transportation
Committee and Council to accept and take action on the recommendations in the report.

Sincerely,
Julie Kryzanowski, MD, CCFP, FRCPC, MSc

The results of this submission may be viewed at:
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/201818



